All-American Mutt Rescue Animal Intake Policy
All-American Mutt Rescue is a foster-based rescue.  The numbers and types of companion animals that we can take in at any time is determined by the availability of a suitable foster home for the animal(s).  All foster families are volunteers and make the decision as to whether they will or will not accept an animal to foster.
We will intake dogs, cats, rabbits, ferrets, guinea pigs as long as we have an appropriate foster home available at the time.  We do not accept animals with a bite history.
Any individual surrendering an animal to AAMR must sign a document surrendering legal custody of the animal(s) to All-American Mutt Rescue with full understanding that said animal(s) will be vetted and put up for adoption.  
All-American Mutt Rescue representatives receiving animals from another releasing agency will sign a document indicating that AAMR assumes full legal custody of the animal(s).
